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Chapter Officers- 2020 

 

President– Mike King 

                   mrfking@mindspring.co 

 

Vice President– Mike Pitzer 

                    mpitzer01@gmail.com 

 

Secretary--  Scott Giltner 

                     stgilt@earthlink.net 

 

Treasurer-   Rod Smothers 

                     rodcyas@gmail.com 

 

Registrar-   Larry Selby 

                    lselby1@bellsouth.net 

 

Chaplain-   Eric McClain                          
ericd@yahoo.com  

 

Historian-   Kent Hathaway 

                    khathaw0@gmail.com 

                 

C.G. Commander– Scott Giltner  
stgilt@earthlink.net 

 

Newsletter- Charlie Scott 

                    meb42639@aol.com 

 

Webmaster– Scott Giltner 

                         stgilt@earthlink.net 

 

Photos by: John Clay Barnett 

 

Facebook photos by: Patrick Wesolosky 

Religious Freedom Day 

 

 

Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter 
Sons of the American Revolution 

Isaac Shelby 

SAR members at the Religious Freedom Day ceremony. 

DAR members at the Religious Freedom Day ceremony. 



Based on Americanism points, The Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter received                                                     

the President’s award at the recent Kentucky Society meeting 

for being the chapter with the most complete program. 



Many of us have been lucky enough to meet this extraordinary man, Hershel Woodrow 

“Woody” Williams at events our Color Guard attended over the years.    Patrick Wesolosky 

World War II Medal of Honor recipient Hershel Woodrow “Woody” Williams, a retired U.S. Marine, 

and U.S. Marines with Fleet Marine Force Atlantic, U.S. Marine Corps Forces Command, pose for a 

photo after the ship commissioning ceremony for the USNS Hershel “Woody” Williams at the Half 

Moone Cruise and Celebration Center in Norfolk, Va., on March 7, 2020. (Cpl. Desmond Martin/

Marine Corps) 

Iwo Jima hero, 96, sees US warship commissioned in his honor 
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Patrick Wesolosky and Charlie Scott attended a training session at National Headquarters 

on the proper and safe way to fire a cannon. 

President Mike King, Scott Giltner and Patrick Wesolosky at the state meeting. 



March  5, 1770—-March 5, 2020 

250 years ago 

March 5, 1770 - Two hundred and fifty years ago today the Boston Massacre happened on a cold, snowy 
night. A mob of American colonists gathers at the Customs House in Boston and begins taunting the 
British soldiers guarding the building. The protesters, who called themselves Patriots, were protesting 
the occupation of their city by British troops, who were sent to Boston in 1768 to enforce unpopular  
taxation measures passed by a British parliament that lacked American representation. 
 
British Captain Thomas Preston, the commanding officer at the Customs House, ordered his men to fix 
their bayonets and join the guard outside the building. The colonists responded by throwing snowballs 
and other objects at the British regulars, and Private Hugh Montgomery was hit, leading him to         
discharge his rifle at the crowd. The other soldiers began firing a moment later, and when the smoke 
cleared, five colonists were dead or dying—Crispus Attucks, Patrick Carr, Samuel Gray, Samuel    
Maverick and James Caldwell—and three more were injured. Although it is unclear whether Crispus 
Attucks, an African American, was the first to fall as is commonly believed, the deaths of the five men 
are regarded by some historians as the first fatalities in the American Revolutionary War. 
 
The British soldiers were put on trial, and patriots John Adams and Josiah Quincy agreed to defend the 
soldiers in a show of support of the colonial justice system. When the trial ended in December 1770, two 
British soldiers were found guilty of manslaughter and had their thumbs branded with an “M” for  
murder as punishment.  

 

The above article and picture was entered on the Gov. Isaac Shelby 

Facebook page on March 5, 2020 by Patrick Wesolosky.  

The Boston Massacre occurred 250 years ago on March 5, 1770.  

This qualifies Patrick for the coin shown to the right.  

See information on National Society’s 250th anniversary program 

on the next page. 

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.history.com%2Ftopics%2Fus-presidents%2Fjohn-adams%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR314zVSH70HU1mqPiFeb7aKbYseZ3wrEoEL7AvEaIQvlOq8BhbSM1t_NMo&h=AT2PJYkd5p7TclRrk2f5fbKtAUg1WEZ42snrNumAaUPb5oQVsX-AG4ptfot8kmj37d-slYJ7Ebz54kkL05aUn




State officers for 2020-21 sworn in at the state meeting. 

Three Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter members are state officers. 

Chris Coleman is the State Registrar, Charlie Scott is the State Historian and Scott Giltner is the State Vice President 

State officers sworn in at state meeting. 
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President Mike King inducts new member Tom Brashear. Then, Registrar Larry Selby pins the SAR 

Membership Rosette on him . 

GIS President Mike King inducting Compatriot Scott Moore. Then, Scott Giltner pins the membership 

rosette on Compatriot Moore. 



Our fellow member, Melvin Rowe has written a book about Colonel Mel. It’s a collection of humorous 

short stories about a con artist snake oil salesman traveling the state.  Despite these bad qualities,   

Colonel Mel usually ends up doing the right thing. 

The book is titled “Colonel Mel and his Old South Cure All Elixir” and is available for $5.00 for a     

paperback copy. If mailed there is an extra mailing cost of $2.80. 

It`’s available on Melvin’s website:                                                                                                           

http://potteryrowe.com/shop/book/colonel-mel-and-his-old-south-cure-all-elixir 

It’s also available in Kindle or paperback through Amazon. 


